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HOT-ICU newsletter – October 2017 

 

Thank you very much for your great commitment to the HOT-ICU trial. 

 

Status 

The ICU in Randers joined the trial two weeks ago, and randomised three patients within the first week, well done. 

We are actively recruiting in three sites now and have randomised 55 patients in total. The ICU in Køge will start 

recruiting as the fourth site within this week. Several more Danish sites are expected to start inclusion during  

October. 
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A few things to highlight: 

1. Please check the site-master-file log (http://www.cric.nu/hot-icu-log-for-site-master-file/) regularly for 

updates. Active sites will be notified of any urgent updates directly by e-mail or phone 

 

2. Please remember to screen all patients fulfilling the inclusion criteria within 12 hours from ICU admission 

 

3. Inclusion of patients, recruiting HOT-ICU trial sites, top recruiters etc. are updated at least twice weekly at 

www.cric.nu/hot-icu 

 

If you have any questions, please send an e-mail to hot-icu@cric.nu or contact the HOT-ICU hotline (+45 2118 2543). 

If no one answers the phone, please leave a message and your phone number and we will call you back as soon as 

possible. 

 

 

Please archive this newsletter in your site master file. 

The next newsletter will be due 1 November 2017. 

    

Best regards, 

Bodil and Olav 


